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Coquitlam River Watershed  
Roundtable–Going Forward

The Roundtable will coordinate and 
implement activities which will 
promote the long-term sustainability 
of the Coquitlam River watershed 
based on the agreed-to values and 
vision of the watershed. 

The types of activities the Roundtable 
might undertake, given adequate 
resources, include coordinating 
monitoring efforts, participating 
in the preparation of a plan for the 
watershed, sponsoring educational 
events, or working towards consensus 
on issues that affect the watershed. 

The Roundtable will gain credibility 
through its actions over time and 
become an important voice in support 
of a healthy watershed. One of the 
objectives of the Roundtable is to 
reduce conflict and facilitate decision-
making based on shared values in the 
best interests of the watershed.

The Roundtable will not have 
authority to make decisions that 
are the jurisdictional or legislative 
responsibility of governments or  
the legal responsibility of any 
other entity that is participating 
in the Roundtable. Governments 
and government agencies will 
participate, but the Roundtable will 
be an independent entity, not under 
government direction.  Guided by a 
Core Committee, representing the 
many watershed sectors of interest, 
public Roundtable meetings  
will be held at least twice each 
calendar year: spring and fall, as 
resources permit.    

Through the Coquitlam River 
Watershed Roundtable, a healthy 
watershed is possible.

More Information:  
www.coquitlamriverwatershed.ca

Contact Us!   

info@coquitlamriverwatershed.ca
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Tell Us About Events Related to the Coquitlam 
River Watershed! 

If you are aware of events or activities related to the 
Coquitlam River watershed, send the details to 

info@coquitlamriverwatershed.ca and we will post them in the 
Events section of the Web site. 

Watershed Coordinator  
competion is now closed. 
Thank-you!!  

View the Nov 5, 2011 
Roundtable and the 
Presentation slides!   

Check out the Backgrounder!  

Review the Nov 5 Meeting 
Notes!  

                         

November 5, 2011 Fall Roundtable Meeting 

Victoria Drive Hall, Coquitlam 
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Watershed Wake-up!  
Coquitlam River Watershed Roundtable
The Coquitlam River Watershed Roundtable is holding its second 
meeting. If you have an interest in the health and long term 
sustainability of the watershed, you should participate. 

Date:	 Saturday, November 5, 2011

Time:	 9:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. (doors open at 9:00 a.m.)

Location:	 3435 Victoria Drive, Victoria Drive Hall, Coquitlam

Displays, information, coffee and pastries will be available when you 
arrive. Lunch will be provided. 

Learn About the Watershed 
Contribute Your Ideas
At the meeting, you will:

 Learn about the Roundtable’s plans for a new and enhanced  
Web site, including a virtual tour of the watershed

 Hear presentations about what’s going on in the watershed

 Contribute your ideas and develop new projects for the 
Roundtable 

Register Now!  

There is no fee to attend. 

Register online at: www.coquitlamriverwatershed.ca or call   
604-677-2759.

Visit: www.coquitlamriverwatershed.ca




